
 

The Honorable President and        October 29, 2021 

Members of the City Council 

City Hall, Room 400 

 

Position: Does not object 

 

The Department of Real Estate is reporting on 21-0167 High-Performance Market-Rate Rental Housing 

Tax Credit - Citywide - Application Extension. The purpose of this bill is to extend the period within which 

applications may be accepted for the High-Performance Market-Rate Rental Housing Tax Credit - 

Citywide to December 31, 2025 from December 31, 2022. 

The Department of Real Estate does not object to 21-0167. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact KC Kelleher, Director of Communication for the Office of the 

Comptroller at KC.Kelleher@baltimorecity.gov. 

 

CC: Celeste Amato, Chief of Staff, Comptroller’s Office 

       KC Kelleher, Director of Communication, Comptroller’s Office 

       Nina Themelis, Mayor’s Office      

Department of Real Estate, Room 304, City 

Hall 

21-0167 High-Performance Market-Rate Rental Housing 

Tax Credit - Citywide - Application Extension 

Andy Frank, Real Estate Officer 


